
 

CIRCULAR 

IIS/JED/PRL/2025-26/53                                                                                               Date: September 18, 2025 

 
Subject: Holiday Announcement for the 95th Saudi National Day – 2025 

 
In observance of the 95th Saudi National Day, the school will be closed on Tuesday, September 23, 2025. 

 
Please note that all administrative offices, including the Fee Counters, IT and Accounts departments, will 

also remain closed on this day. 

 
The IISJ community extends its warm greetings to everyone on the occasion of the 95th Saudi National Day. 

 
 

 
 

Copy to:  

 VP-GS 

 COE 

 FO 

 AO 

 All the HMs & HM-i/c 

 Supervisor – KG  

 Office Superintendent 

 System Administrator 

 Accounts Section 

 Estate Section 

 Transport Section 

 All the Students 

 School Website & WhatsApp Channel 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


